
Principal’s Message 
 
Remembrance Day Assembly 
On Friday our school held its Remembrance Day Assembly to remember 
the lives lost in wars around the world.  We thank Mrs Jones for her 
organisation, Matthew D for his trumpet playing and Sergeant Jeffery 
Adams for attending and sharing his experiences 
 
Uniform Review 
Today families will receive an information sheet about proposed uniform 
changes.  There is a link to a final survey where families can have their 
say about the proposals. The survey link is on our Facebook Page and 
School App (Flexi Buzz).  Please have your say on this proposal as this 
will set up what our uniform looks like into the future. 
 
Major School Fundraiser – Colour Run  
Our Major School Fundraiser is coming up at the end of next week.  This 
year is a Colour Run. All parents are invited to attend and help out with 
the day.  A quick rundown is as follows: 
 
8:45 – 9:30 am Kindergarten 
9:45 – 10:30 am Stage 1(Includes Year 2 students from 2P) 
11:00 – 11:45 am Stage 2 (Includes Year 4 students from 4/5F) 
12:00 – 12:45 pm Stage 3 
 
Look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Prefect Speeches 
Our Prefect Speeches will be held this Thursday at 9:00am.  This time 
has changed to make sure Year 2 will be there to hear the nominees. 
 
Grandparents Day 
Grandparents Day will be November 29.  Please return your RSVP’s so 
we can organise tokens for the grandparents to have.  Your 
grandparents will need a token to access the morning tea. 
 
Traffic Reminders 
A reminder that children’s safety is the most important aspect when 
driving around our school.  Please: 

 Keep to the appropriate speed limit. 
 Do not use Flutterbys Preschool as a u-turn bay as this 

endangers students from there.   
 Park in appropriate places. 
 Use respect and manners at all times. 
 Be patient. 

 

 
 

Narara Public School 

        Monday  Mumbles 
Weekly Newsletter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
***////// 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Newling Street, Lisarow NSW 2250 
Phone: (02) 4328 3024 
Fax: (02) 4329 1472 

Email: narara-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.auWebsite:    

www.narara-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

 

 
Student Banking: Thursday 
Uniform Shop: Tuesday and Friday - 8.15am - 8.45am 

Term 4, Week 6 
Monday 13th November 2017

Narara Public School 

 
Dates to Remember 
 

Nov 14  
P&C Meeting 7:30 pm 
 

Nov 16  
Prefect Speeches 
 
Nov 24  
Major Fundraiser – Colour 
Run 
 
Nov 28  
Year 6 Graduation  

Assembly 
 
Nov 29  
Grandparents Day 
 
 

 
Notes You Should Have 
 
Colour Run Major 
Fundraiser 
 
Year 6 Farewell 
 
Grandparents Day 
 
2018 Swimming Carnival 
 
2018 Stage 3 Camp 



 

P & C Meeting 
The next P and C meeting is due to be held 
tomorrow night at 7:30pm in the school admin 
block. If you have anything to add to the agenda, 
please contact the P & C at: 
 

nararapublicschoolpandc@gmail.com 

 

Kindergarten 2018 
We are currently taking enrolments for 
Kindergarten 2018.  If you know of anyone 
interested in enrolling at NPS for 2018 could you 
please refer to the office for information. 
 
 
Merit Awards 
KK Oliver P, Avalon S 
KM Zoe N, Hope r 
KR Ivy M, Gabrielle P 
1G Allyson R, Max G, 
1M Ella B, Shalia P 
2C Tyron B, Christopher P 
2/3P Keearn G, Finn L 
3/4C Jayden L, Jack W 
3/4N Xander L, Kyarne B 
3/4S Kelci M, Kaitlyn W 
4/5F Owen L, Ella P 
5/6D Tyson P, Bethany P 
5/6J Angus G, Joseph H 
5/6W Joshua K, Xavier S 
 
 
 
 

Star of the Week 
2B  Justin E, Amarli P 
 
KidsMatter 
The KidsMatter focus for the next two weeks is- 
 
You can change a bad mood into a good mood 
if you try. 
Everyone feels sad, disappointed, angry or worried 
sometimes. That’s normal. But sometimes you can 
help yourself feel a little better if you do something  
or think about something that helps you to feel 
happier. 
 
It is important to correctly recognise and name 
your own feelings. 
You can easily make a mistake about what feeling 
you think you are having. You might think you are 
feeling angry when you are feeling really scared. 
The sensations in your body can feel very similar. 
You can also make a mistake about how strong 
your feeling is. For example, you may think you are 
‘furious’ when in fact you are only ‘annoyed’. They 
are both words to describe angry feelings but the 
strengths or intensities are different. 
 
Jodee Skehan and Anne Doherty 
Coordinator 
 
Library Notices 
Thank you to all the students who borrowed books 
from the library during the year. Borrowing will 
finish by the end of week 7 as it’s time to collect all 
the books at home so they are ready for the New 
Year. Students will need to return their library 
books as they cannot borrow over the Christmas 
holidays as a stocktake is required. Notices will be 
sent home during week 7 to ensure children return 
all outstanding loans. If a book has been misplaced 
or you believe you have returned it can you please 
write a message on the overdue notice.  
 
Miss McMahon 
Librarian 
 
Attention Year 5 Parents re : Selective High 
School Placement for 2019 
Just a reminder that the closing date for all 
applications (online) is today 13th November 2017. 
No late applications will be accepted. 
 
Denis Weiss 
Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Grandparents’ Day Cakes treats and raffles.  
 
 Following on from last year’s 

successful Grandparents’ Day, we 
would like to again offer our 
Grandparents a special morning 
tea at our school. We are asking 
the parents of our students to 
help us out with this and bake a 

treat for this morning tea. 
 Each treat brought to school on the morning of 
Grandparents’ Day will receive free raffle tickets for 
the students’ raffle. The students’ raffle prizes will 
be drawn at lunch on Grandparents’ Day. 
 There will also be a large Christmas hamper raffle 
on the day for grandparents, filled with yummy 
Christmas delights. This raffle is for the visiting 
grandparents and will be drawn at the completion 
of the morning tea.   
Please be thinking of what you may bake, as 
Wednesday, 29th of November will soon be here. 
We are looking forward to this exciting event and 
thank you for your continued support. 
  
Mrs Reece and Mrs Cotterill. 
 
 
The Snack Shack-ph 0418238775 
🍎🍏Help Needed🍎🍏 
Our P&C Canteen is a Volunteer based Canteen 
(with 1 paid supervisor). Without the amazing help 
of Families at NPS we would not be able to provide 
healthy lunches/snacks to the children. Have you 
thought about helping out and unsure of what it 
involves? Please call or see me for a chat-it really 
is a great way to meet other families at NPS and 
help at your child's school. We are needing 
volunteers for Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays-
choose 1 day per month /term, every bit 
helps...Please pass this message on to other 
Families at NPS  
 
Thank you. 
Nicola (Canteen Supervisor)  
 

 
P&C Fundraising Committee 
With the our schools major fundraiser - Colour Run, 
Fast approaching the P & C are looking for 
volunteers and a photographer o the day. 
If you can held out please leave your name at the 
office or comment on our schools facebook page. 
(there is a post related to this). The fun run is on 
Friday 24th November. 
 
Family Photo Day is on Sunday 19th November. 
We still have a few more places available and have 
opened it ip to the community, so please tell your 
friends and family about it. These photos could 
make a great Christmas gift. Please head over to 
averandline.com.au to book now. (password to 
book is hooray2) 
In order to go ahead with the fundraisier we need at 
least 18 bookings. 
If you have any ques tions please call Hannah 
Benjamin 
on 0400375040. 


